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SUPPLEMENTAL NOTE ON SENATE BILL NO. 614

As Recommended by Senate Committee on

Utilities

Brief*

SB 614 would amend existing law regarding notification
required to be provided by the Kansas Electric Transmission
Authority (KETA) regarding facilities or services contemplated
by the Authority.  The bill would clarify that the 90-day time
period for private entities to respond to a notification from KETA
begins when that notice is published in the Kansas Register.

The Committee recommended that the bill be placed on
the Consent Calendar.

Background

The bill was introduced at the request of the Kansas
Electric Transmission Authority. 

Senator Emler explained the bill.  No testimony was
presented regarding the bill.

The Senate Committee recommended the bill be adopted
as introduced.

The fiscal note prepared by the Division of the Budget
indicates passage of the bill would have no effect on the state
budget.

———————————

*Supplemental notes are prepared by the Legislative Research

Department and do not express legislative intent. The supplemental note

and fiscal note for this bill may be accessed on the Internet at

http://www.kslegislature.org
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